
February 15, 1994

Mr. Frigyes Reisch, Chief Engineer
Swedish Nuclear Power Inspectorate
Box 27106
102 52 Stockholm, Sweden

Dear Mr. Reisch

As I promised, enclosed are some reports that I thought might provide some )
useful background information for your safety assessment. The summary of the !
Systematic Evaluation Program describes the major findings of that program,
and the 1977 Commission Paper includes a listing of the topics covered by that
program. The 1993 Commission Paper describes the scope of review we expect to-
cover for license renewals. I've also enclosed a current version of
NUREG 0933, which provides the status of generic safety issues. These generic 1

safety issues usually do not yet have a solution and, therefore, are not
appropriate subjects for a nuclear power plant safety evaluation. However,

,

the status of these generic safety issues is useful information to better 1

define the scope of issues to be addressed in a ccmprehensive safety )
evaluation for a nuclear power plant. !

If you have any questions regarding this information, please call me.

Sincerely, 1

Original Si.enzd Bv
]

Christopher I. Grimes, Chief |

Technical Specifications Branch '

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
.
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